

AUDITOR-STATISTICIAN

JOHN CROSBY,

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION

RICHMOND

Mr. Julian A. Burruss, State Normal School, Harrisonburg, Va.

My dear Sir:

After receiving your letter with reference to the appropriation for the second session, I had a talk with Mr. Hart about the matter. It seems that no appropriation can be made for this term unless free tuition is granted to the students. I shall, of course, be glad to assist you in any way possible in securing anything you want for your school.

Mr. Hart tells me that in all probability you will be in Richmond for sometime this year working on the Budget for the Governor. I am delighted to know this, and I hope to have the pleasure of seeing something of you while you are in the city.

With every good wish to you and to the members of your family, I am

Yours very truly,

M.A. Bruta,
Secretary State Board of Education.

P.S. fork you fin the letter Both Dr. Alkeran. -Srive let you know the words -